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ADDITIONAL GUIDANCE ISSUED REGARDING NEW
PROCEDURES FOR ADMINISTRATIVE LICENSURE CHANGES

In our February 25, 2022 Client Alert, we inadvertently failed to include a link to
the additional Department of Health guidance for processing administrative
licensure changes requested by Licensed Home Care Services Agencies.
Click here to see the additional guidance related to:

Deleting or Adding a Service
Deleting or Adding a County  
Adding an Additional Site
Closing a Site/License Surrender 
Change of Address of Agency and/or Operator
Change of Legal Entity (Corporate) Name, Change of Assumed Name (d/b/a)
or New Assumed Name (d/b/a) 
License Reprint

Please contact our office with any questions.
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